
From: Natalie Wright (NDHB) [ ]  
Sent: Monday, 13 November 2017 3:27 p.m. 
To: Consultations <Consultations@DCNZ.org.nz> 
Subject: RE APC Fees 
 
Consultation: 
 

 In my opinion the Fees have been made complicated by Northland District Health bulk 
funding not being accepted. 

 In comparison to what we earn the Fees have become very complicated and high.  

 I feel it is not acceptable that Dental Therapists have to pay the Fees first and then go 
through the rigmarole to be refunded. 

 

Sheryl Wright 

Registered NZ Dental Therapist 

Northland District Health Board 

Kaikohe East Oral Health Clinic 
Mangakahia Road 
Kaikohe 0405 
Northland 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 




